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Hello, Mary, Sarah, Caleb, and Tate,
 
First, I have been sick the past few days and will not be travelling to Little Rock tomorrow for the
meeting of the Assessment Methodology workgroup.  Dr. Bob Morgan will be taking my place at the
table.  I would, however, like to listen to the meeting by phone.  Will you please let me know the
call-in number?
 
Second, I very much appreciate all of the effort that went into preparing the numerous documents
that Mary sent to the workgroup members yesterday and today, even if you were not able to
complete the preliminary draft mark-up of the 2016 Assessment Methodology as anticipated.  I
suspect, however, that many of the workgroup members (myself included) will not have had an
opportunity to adequately review the documents before tomorrow’s meeting.  Because of this,
ADEQ should not assume that comments or the failure to comment necessarily represent the final
position of the workgroup members.
 
Last, attached is my markup of ADEQ’s draft markup of the Beaver Lake section that Mary sent out
today.  It includes questions and suggested language changes, which I noted by hand since the ADEQ
mark-up was sent as a pdf (as an aside, workgroup members will be more easily and clearly able to
respond to future ADEQ draft mark-ups if they are sent out as Word documents).  Bob will be able to
explain the rationale for the suggested changes.  I didn’t copy all of the workgroup members on this
email; just those whom I thought might have a particular interest in the Beaver Lake criteria and
assessment methodology.
 
Thanks again for the opportunity to participate in the Assessment Methodology workgroup.  Have
fun tomorrow!  Colene
 
Colene Gaston
Staff Attorney
Beaver Water District
P.O. Box 400
Lowell, AR 72745
479.756.3651 phone
479.717.3824 fax
cgaston@bwdh2o.org
 

mailto:cgaston@bwdh2o.org
mailto:BARNETT@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:CLEM@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:osbornec@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:WENTZ@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:rmorgan@bwdh2o.org
mailto:LLloyd@bwdh2o.org
mailto:AFortenberry@bwdh2o.org
mailto:RAvery@bwdh2o.org
mailto:haggard@uark.edu
mailto:john@beaverwatershedalliance.org
mailto:john@beaverwatershedalliance.org
mailto:randy.easley@carkw.com
mailto:Darcia.Routh@arkansas.gov
mailto:Darcia.Routh@arkansas.gov
mailto:ryan.benefield@arkansas.gov
mailto:ldriver@usgs.gov
mailto:bjustus@usgs.gov
mailto:selena.medrano@epa.gov
mailto:jtm@ftn-assoc.com
mailto:cgaston@bwdh2o.org














	Assessment Methodology Workgroup Meeting
	2017 02 22 BWD Draft Mark-up of ADEQ Draft Beaver Lake Assessment Methodology (2)

